## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

**Beverley Jeffs** 

Sent:

Saturday, 22 March 2014 1:00 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am utterly shocked and disgusted to hear that the state government is thinking of introducing recreational shooting of deer, rabbits, wild pigs, goats and foxes here in Western Australia.

There is nothing sporting about shooting these creatures and I personally find the idea of of this being considered a recreation nauseating.

How many animals will be shot and maimed and left for dead, to die a painful, awful death. This isn't a need for food this is just a disgusting planned slaughter of animals under the guise of recreation.

Please don't allow this to go ahead. These animals are helpless and we have to retain some humanity.

Sincerely,

**Beverley Jeffs**